7, Woodyville Drive
Portsmouth

Hants

PO1 2TQ

07.04.21

Dear Mr Garrad,

Retrospective application for single storey rear extension
6, Chadderton Gardens, Portsmouth.
Your Ref 21/00329/HOU

With reference to your letter of 315t March, I enclose 2 copies of the
requested plans.

I look forward to receiving your approval in due course.

Yours faithfully

Planning

FAO Matthew Garrad
Portsmouth City Council
City Offices

Guildhall Square
Portsmouth

Hants

PO1 2AU



